
 
 
 
 

Schio, 29/11/2023 

 

Dear MTO ELECTRIC a/s 
 

 

 

 

Subject: REACH (EC) regulation no. 1907/2006 

 

This is to inform you  that the EL.CO. SRL complied with the requirements of the Regulation 

no. 1907/2006 - REACH for the products that the Company provides you according to the 

timing and the manner prescribed. 

 

 

EL.CO. SRL does not manufacture or import chemical substances (as such or in 

preparations), but as user of the substances, it promotes, for the raw materials used in the 

process, awareness of REACH to all its suppliers and ensures that they have complied with 

the regulations and the possible pre-registration. 

  

  

Based on the information received by its suppliers, EL.CO. SRL declares that its products 

don’t contain any highly dangerous substances included in the Candidate List (last update 

from ECHA in June 2023, 14th) above the limits set by the Regulations. 

 

 

Best regards.  

 

EL.CO. SRL 
  


